
 

Key Stage One – Homework explained 

As stated in the school’s homework policy, children in Year 2 should receive the 

entitlement of 1 hour homework per week.  

I will give children homework on a Friday to be returned on a Wednesday. Work 

should be completed as neat as possible and in pencil as it will be marked when 

returned to school. 

Year 2 children are to remember their reading books, reading records, blue 

homework book and spelling pots. 

Homework in class 3 may include: - 

 A simple writing or maths task in their blue homework book, this task 

should take between 15-30 minutes. The task will always be explained to 

your child and will consolidate their learning in class. 

 Where possible, I will try to include practical activities and ideas at home. 

Children who put a special effort into their homework can have their work 

displayed on our ‘Wall of Fame’. 

 Weekly spellings. 

 Sometimes, I may need to send spellings home to practise in their spelling 

pots. This should only take a couple of minutes each night to revisit the 

spellings (a separate guide to spellings has been provided). 

 Reading books – children must read at least once per week. A shorter 

session but as often as possible would be more beneficial than reading a 

whole book in one sitting. Children who read often can move along the 

challenge to become a ‘Reading Master’. 

If you have any questions about homework in class 3, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. I thank you for your support. 

Mrs Sherrard. 

 


